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Dear Gordon, Paula, and Eric,

Here is the fuel receipt for 321PF prior to the flight to KCDC.

The instructor that helped get the aircraft out of the hangar said that he noticed the fuel
onboard was 1/3 full on each side, so about 6 or 7 gallons per side (calculates to about 84 lbs
of fuel) before he fueled and left from KSPK.  It appears that he “topped” off the tanks prior to
taking off as the receipt shows a total of 26.756 gallons.  

Please let me know if you need anything else.

kind regards,
Gary Hansen






